
whom it may concern,

am writing this letter in support of a variance application proposed by Mr John McEwen at 20934
[Snowflake Cr "DVP 2018-17".

^s a property owner located directly across the street from Mr McEwen I completely understand the
|issues he is facing and full support his setback reduction as well as his increase in height. Without these
[variances it becomes nearly impossible to produce a home that is up to todays standards.

feel that Mr McEwens home will greatly improve the area of "Hemtock Valley" and attract additional
uture potential buyers into creating a new Ski Village within the FVRD.

do not feel his height application would threaten my view of the hill.

If anyone has any further questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at anytime.

Regards,

Michael Bogdanovich
20917 Snowflake Cr


